

Pleasant Grove Utah East Stake Presents

## Creating the 1985 Hymnbook

A fireside and hymn sing commemorating the 30th anniversary of the publication of the current LDS hymnbook

## Sunday, March 8, 2015, 6:00 P.M.

Pleasant Grove Utah East Stake Center 825 Loader Drive (approx. 1030 East) Pleasant Grove, Utah

## **Guest Presenters**

Members of the 1985 Hymnbook Executive Committee:



Michael F. Moody
Committee chair, composer, former
mission president and temple president



Bonnie L. Goodliffe
Committee member, Tabernacle
Organist, composer, music educator



Vanja Y. Watkins
Committee member, composer,
music educator



Marvin K. Gardner Committee member, author, editor, BYU professor